
GLS Spain Donates 50,000 Euros to the Red Cross to Support Those 
Affected by the DANA 

Madrid, November 1, 2024 – GLS Spain, a leading logistics and transportation company in 
Spain, has announced a donation of 50,000 euros to the Spanish Red Cross to support the 
communities affected by the recent natural disasters. 

The amount will be used to provide immediate and long-term aid to the people and families 
who have suffered the consequences of the floods caused by the DANA. The funds will enable 
the Red Cross to distribute essential supplies, offer medical and psychological assistance, and 
support the reconstruction of damaged homes and infrastructure. 

“At GLS Spain, we are deeply committed to the communities in which we operate. We stand in 
solidarity with all those affected by this tragedy and hope that our contribution can make a 
significant difference in their lives,” said Roberto Martínez, Managing Director of GLS Spain. 

Additionally, GLS Spain and the Red Cross have created a web plataform for anyone who wishes 
to donate to the cause through this channel. This initiative aims to facilitate community 
collaboration and support during these difficult times. 

The Spanish Red Cross is working in the most affected areas, providing vital support to 
thousands of people. The organization has expressed gratitude for the generosity of GLS Spain 
and highlighted the importance of collaboration between the private sector and humanitarian 
organizations in times of crisis. 

 

https://cercadeti.cruzroja.es/glsjuntoacruzrojadana

